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Statement on Events at the U.S.
Capitol

In response to the violent actions today at the U.S. Capitol building, National Council
of Nonprofits President and CEO Tim Delaney released the following statement:

“American democracy came under siege today. America’s charitable organizations
are united in opposition to the actions of the mob that stormed the ultimate symbol
of democracy, the U.S. Capitol. The First Amendment protects the right to peaceably
assemble and to petition government for a redress of grievances. It does not protect
those who planned, participated, and incited a mob to act with violence rather than
act peacefully and delivered insurrection instead of petitions. As we all take a step
back and call for calm, we should also resolve to hold violators accountable for their
unlawful actions to prevent further outbreaks. In a democracy, disagreement is
natural. Debate is healthy. But violence and mob rule are unacceptable.”
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